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We are writing to you in regards to the difficulty we are having accessing our facility. 

It has been very difficult parking and getting to and from our facility. Most of the reasons being the 

construction and diversions in the area. 

We are asking you if it is possible to change some signage in short st and Applebee street? 

We would like to get to our facility via short st into Applebee st. Our driveway is only if not less than 

20 meters away......  

We would like the No Entry sign changed to No Through Road. 

An additional post on the corner of Lackey st and Applebee st saying No Entry.  

Or an additional sign saying Australia post Vehicles only past this point on the corner of Short st and 

Applebee st. 

In saying all this Short st should be all 15 min as the construction people park there all day and 

minimise the parking for customers. 


